
Philip Ardire was a majority stakeholder of Western DataCom the previous owner of the experimental 

license Call Sign WF2XXR. Western DataCom is no longer in business and Philip Ardire currently works 

for CACI Technologies Inc. He would like to continue working with that license and is requesting a 

transfer of license. 


